Parent Information Letter

Dear Parents,

In order to help us understand more about how pupils in Class XX are feeling and getting on with each other, we will be asking them to complete some simple online surveys.  The questions ask pupils how they think and feel about themselves and about the way they relate to and behave with their peers. Pupils will also be asked about their friendship networks within their classes. They will complete the questionnaires at school, at a time selected to avoid any disruption to learning. 

Pupils do not have to take part on the day if they do not want to and can skip over any questions they would prefer not to answer.  There are no right or wrong answers to the questions and the results will only be used by staff to support pupils at school. 

The online surveys and databases were originally developed – and continue to be maintained – by researchers at the University of Sussex.  We are now making use of these tools to enhance the social and emotional climate of our school.  Although this work is not part of any current research project, Prof Robin Banerjee at the University of Sussex is happy to answer questions about the original research and the development of the scales (email robinb@sussex.ac.uk or tel. 01273 877222). 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions about this work.  If you do NOT want your child to complete the surveys then please sign and return the slip below by ____________.

........................................................................................................................................

I do not want my child (full name __________________ in Class ______) to complete the online surveys described in the letter.

Signed......................................  (parent/guardian)

Date..........................

